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The ability for citizens to vote by mail is critical to ensure that everyone has their 

voice heard in every election. Removing the ability to vote by mail will prevent many 

people from exercising their rights if they can't get time off of work or if they have to 

care for an infant. No government can rightfully allow this broad of a limitation on its 

people and still call itself a democracy, a democracy must give everyone an 

opportunity to participate and their vote. 


